
Legal Notice 

City of North Tonawanda 

78 Bridge Street Development  

 

Notice is herby given that the City of North Tonawanda is issuing a Request for Proposals (RFP) for the 

sale and development of a vacant parcel of land located at 78 Bridge Street on Tonawanda Island in the 

City of North Tonawanda.  

The RFP is seeking a qualified developer or development team with the expertise, development 

credentials, financial capacity, and experience to prepare concerts for the development of the property in 

accordance with the NT Momentum Master Plan and DRI Strategic Investment Plan.  

To obtain a copy of the Request for Proposals, please visit www.lumbercitydc.com  

Submissions are due back on July 10th 2024 to: 

Laura Wilson, Director of Community Development 

500 Wheatfield Street 

North Tonawanda, NY 14120 

 

 

 

 

http://www.lumbercitydc.com/

